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Waller, Scott

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 2:00 PM
To: Carmela Simmons (csimmons@DEFIANCEMETAL.com)
Cc: hswd@sbcglobal.net; Waller, Scott
Subject: AR0022381_Defiance ARP001047 Nov 2012 semi annual report and ADEQ reply_

20121129
Attachments: WW submission Nov 2012.pdf

Carmela, 
 
Your November 2012 semi-annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed, deemed complete 
and compliant with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403 and more specifically with 
the Metal Finishing limitations in 40 CFR 433. 
 
Another caution regarding your chain of custody must be made.  It is incomplete as it does not have 
the sampler’s name filled in the form’s block.  As previously mentioned in an 11/28/11 e-mail a 
“broken” chain of custody and its resultant analytical data may not be admissible in a court of law.  A 
complete chain of custody is for Defiance Metal’s protection. 
 
You also might want to keep a close eye on your zinc levels as the attached report shows zinc at 1.14 
mg/l, near the Metal Finishing monthly average not to exceed of 1.48 mg/l.  It would be advisable to 
sample at the very beginning of your reporting month and not wait until the end in case the first 
sample exceeds that limit. 
 
Sampling/analyzing earlier and finding a non-compliant zinc result, you might still have time to 
discover what has to be adjusted in your chemical precipitation system and take another sample for 
zinc during that month hopefully with both results averaging below the 40 CFR 433.17 monthly 
average limit.  
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec: Don Knight, City of Heber Springs General Manager 
 
E-drive/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: Carmela Simmons [mailto:csimmons@DEFIANCEMETAL.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 7:33 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Subject: November 2012 wastewater submission 
 
Allen‐ 
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Attached you will find our semi‐annual wastewater submission. 
 
If you have any question please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Thanks and have a wonderful Holiday season. 
 
Carmela Simmons 
Project /Safety Engineer 
Phone: (501) 887 4756 
Fax: (501) 362-2214 
email: csimmons@defiancemetal.com 
  
  
 
















